
Corbin Presbyterian Church Weekly Update 
January 03,2021 

 
Homebound friends and family members; Sandra Adams; Dwight Barnett; Chuck Barton; Charlene & Tom 

Blair; Mason Jones; Steve Carnes; Aiden Craft; Pam & Rob Hall; Carolyn Henderickson; Philip Martin; 

Ruth Martin; Jearld Robinson; Donny Seay; Susan Simms; Keats Smith; Jack Taylor; Ed Tye; Karlyle Keith 

Young; Kathy Zanio; Students, Teachers & Families; Jean Jacobs;  Denise Hinkle; Sheila Milburne; Thomas 

Brown; Alberta Irby (Margaret Henderlight’s sister-in-law); Barry Irby (Margaret Henderlight’s brother); 

Belinda Colllins (Mary’s neighbor); Shawn Smith (Begley’s friend)  

 
With confidence in your love and mercy, O God, we lift our prayers for those in need.  Heal them in body, mind, or 

circumstance, working in them by your grace, wonders beyond all they may dream or hope.  Amen 

 
  

 
 

 

In-person worship began with the Christmas Eve service.  We will still be following the guidelines that were 

in place previously.  There will be copies available in the Fellowship Hall. 

 

The Senior Box Program  resumed this week with distribution of the food boxes on December 30th. All 

safety guidelines were followed by the volunteers and the recipients.  Make-up date for those who did not 

pick up their boxes on 12/30 will be 1/6/21. The next Senior Box pick up will be on  January 27, 2021. If 

you have additional questions or can help in anyway please contact Sam Tye at (606) 524-1521 or Karen 

Nies at (606) 344-0229. All safety guidelines will be in place.  

 

 
 

 

Susie Bargo  1/2 

Doralene Webb 1/6 

Margaret Keith 1/9 



 

 

 

 


